
November 28, 2023 
 
Ryan Harriman 
Planning Manager 
Community Planning and Development (CPD) 
City of Mercer Island 
 
Re: 4719 86th Ave SE  

Mercer Island, Washington 
CAO23-021 

  
This letter provides the geotechnical engineering-related comments for the above-referenced permit. 
 
The SUB 2 supplemental documents in response to the SUB 1 comments were reviewed. No revised 
drawings were submitted in the SUB 2 package for review. 
 
The SUB 2 information from Earth Solutions NW, LLC meets the requirements of MICC 19.07.100 and 
MICC 19.07.160 provided that the recommendations presented in Earth Solutions NW, LLC ‘s letter dated 
October 12, 2023, are incorporated into the proposed stormwater drainage system design. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
City of Mercer Island - CPD 

 
 
 
 

Michele Lorilla, P.E. 
Geotechnical Peer Reviewer 


